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Finally, we are thrilled to welcome everybody back. We are really excited 
about the year ahead.  

Mrs Wrigley and Mrs Dalton  

Topic/ Science 
Our topic this half term is ‘The 
Victorians.’ 
 
We will be learning about:  
 

 The Industrial Revolution  
 Countries in the British 

Empire 
 How Oldham was 

transformed.  
 

Our science topic this half term is 
electricity.  

  Homework 
 
Each week your child will be sent 
home with Maths and SPAG 
activities that build on the learning 
in class.   
 
Spellings will also be sent home and 
a reading book from the class 
library.  

English and Maths 
  

In English we will be reading the 
story, ‘Street Child.’  This text will 

create plenty of writing 
opportunities, including writing a 

diary extract for the main 
character- Jim. 

 
In maths we will focus on place 

value, which will include reading, 
writing and partitioning numbers to 

ten million.  

Reminders  
 

 Your child will have PE on a 
Monday and Wednesday 
afternoon. 

 
 Please check Tapestry for 

updates on our current 
learning.  

 
 
 
 
 


